



Administration

201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188 Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 www.ci.waukesha.wi.us

Committee: Plan Commission	Date : 12/14/2016
Common Council Item Number: PC#14-0006	Date: 12/14/2016
Submitted By: Maria Pandazi, City Planner	City Administrator Approval: Kevin Lahner, City Administrator Click here to enter text.
Finance Department Review: Rich Abbott, Finance Director RA	City Attorney's Office Review: Brian Running, City Attorney Click here to enter text.

Subject:

Site Plan & Architectural Review - Catholic Memorial High School Addition - Extension of approval

Details:

This project was before the Plan Commission in 2014 and received final SPAR approval on 4/9/14. Due to construction delays this project did not proceed on the original schedule. The applicant has requested an extension of the approved Final SPAR.

During the original approval, all major issues or concerns had been resolved for the final SPAR and the Commission was very supportive of the project.

Options & Alternatives:

Click here to enter text.

Financial Remarks:

Click here to enter text.

Staff Recommendation:

Staff recommends a six month extension of the approval of the Site Plan and Architectural Review that was granted on 4/9/14.

